
The UHD Faculty Senate hereby resolves:

We request that the Provost’s office develop a 

plan that provides a base-funded minimum start-

up package provided by the University (not 

from M&O) for every new tenure-track faculty 

hire, including a minimum amount of start-up 

research/creative activities funding, that will 

begin in Fall 2019.  We request that the 

Provost’s office present this plan to the Faculty 

Senate by the second faculty senate meeting of  

February, 2019.
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